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Dear Parents 

  

SUMMER CONCERT 

         Wednesday 6 July 2022 

 

You are warmly invited to Oathall Community College’s Summer Concert to be held in the 

Assembly Hall on Wednesday 6 July 2022.  

 

Doors open at 6.30pm and the performance will begin at 7.00pm. Refreshments will be served 

during the interval. 

 

If you would like to purchase tickets please pay by School Gateway. Tickets are on sale at 

£4.00 for adults, £2.00 for students under 18 and senior citizens, and will be available for 

collection from Reception before the concert or at the door on the evening.  If you cannot 

pay by School Gateway please contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr E Rodriguez 

Headteacher 

 


